
Follow-Up on Team Building Outcomes 

Dear IT Team, 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our recent team 

building activities and share some thoughts on the outcomes. 

Highlights 

• Improved communication amongst team members 

• Strengthened collaboration on projects 

• Enhanced problem-solving skills as a group 

Next Steps 

As we move forward, let's focus on: 

1. Implementing the ideas generated during our brainstorming session. 

2. Continuing to foster a supportive environment that encourages open dialogue. 

3. Organizing monthly check-ins to assess our progress. 

Your feedback is invaluable as we strive to improve our teamwork. Please feel free to share any 

additional thoughts or suggestions. 

Thank you for your enthusiastic participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Job Title]  

[Your Contact Information] 


